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MEETINGS 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, September 20, 2018 at 

Assumption in Hall A at 7:00 PM.    

 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, September 6, 2018 at 7:00 

PM, at the rental house. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

Before our August Meeting started, Diane 

Grassley from Birthright, and Jeanette 

Thomas from the Boys and Girls clubs 

both gave informative talks about these 

organizations and how they help their 

clients. Last month we gave donations to 

both of these Charities. 

    THANKS to Yvette for putting the new 

sheet for our information books together 

and to Jeanette Thomas for getting them 

printed. If you weren’t at this meeting ask 

for one the next meeting you attend 

  Due to in unavailability of Michelle’s on 

the date we had decided for the Fashion 

Show, it has been changed. THE NEW 

DATE IS JUNE 4 and 5. So when you get 

your calendar next year, get those dates 

marked. 

PEP darts’ volunteers for September 11 are 

Wilma Sitzer, Sharon Scully, Loretta 

Ramshaw. For October 9, Wilma Sitzer, 

Rita and Gene Thornhill. 

  After a discussion it was decided to 

contribute money to help pay for lunches 

for children in need at the 4 High Schools 

in O’Fallon. 

Ken Thornhill is checking into having a 

play at Assumption depicting the Birth of 

Jesus. Kathy Niehaus and Debbie 

Moynihan will take charge of making 

costumes if the play happens. 

It was decided to collect personal items, 

such as soap, shampoo and deodorant at 

our October meeting. Any size will be 

appreciated from the small sizes that you 

get in hotels to regular sizes that are 

purchased. These will be distributed to the 

local High Schools. 

  There was no 50/50. Julie Christy wasn’t 

present for the attendance, so the prize in 

October will be $15. 

 

 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Del L. Carr…… .C..636-544-2752 
Chaplain: Rev. Alex Nord….……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Tommy Vandiver…C.. 314-339-3538 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Kenneth Thornhill……..636-294-7920     
Inside Guard: Jim Piel………..………... 978-3560 
Outside Guard: Jim Pendergast.....913-901-7617  
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Bill Craig…………….………. 294-0092 

 Mike Catalfano……................651-3591 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ryan Lister………….636-856-1505 
Gerard Lamoureux 
gerard.lamoureux@kofc.org  

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Bryan Eisenbath………314-660-0598 
Vice President: Gene Thornhill……..…978-3295 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……… .……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 

Secretary: Linda Lambing.……………. 240-5388 

Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Peggy Greiner…………........240-1489 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Queen of Hearts Raffle      Sep. 4, 2018  

Home Association Meeting    Sep. 6, 2018 

Charity Meeting     Sep. 11, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Sep. 11, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Sep. 18, 2018 

Regular Meeting     Sep. 20, 2018 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Sep. 22, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Sep. 25, 2018 

Tootsie Roll Drive    Oct. 12th – 13th, 2018 

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 

 

2018 GOLF TOURNEY    
 

The 27th annual O’Fallon K of C Golf 

Classic is now history.  128 golfers teed off 

on Friday August 17th at 12:30 p.m.  In 

spite of threatening weather throughout the 

week, the Lord blessed us with a day 

without rain and temps in the 80’s. 

A wonderful time was had by all.   The 

committee would like to express our 

sincere thanks to all of the brothers and 

members of the Ladies Auxiliary who 

helped us on both Thursday night and 

Friday.   With your help the day’s work 

and activities were performed as fast as we 

can ever remember.   We were back at the 

rental house and unloaded around 8 in the 

evening.   There have been times when we 

did not leave the golf course until 8! 

While there are a few invoices outstanding, 

it would appear that the profit will total 

between 13 to 14 thousand dollars.   A full 

report will be given at the next regular 

meeting. 

May God Bless all of you that helped in 

any way……now we look forward to # 

28!! 

 

The Golf Committee 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Bob Schulte, 

Keith Schulte and  Ron Schwane whose 

son, brother and nephew died. 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother Darrell Eickoff was not present at 

the last meeting and missed the $95.00 

attendance prize.   

Brother Bernie Stein won the $15.00 

50/50.  

 

QUEEN OF HEARTS 
 

Our jackpot is growing. This Tuesday's 

drawing is up to $3,000.00. Thanks to 

everyone for your support during the 

renovation of the Hall.  

 

 

 
 

      

 

http://www.thecompass2269.com/
mailto:FS2269@mac.com
mailto:gerard.lamoureux@kofc.org


   
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS       NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 

COUNCIL 2260          U. S. POSTAGE PAID 

914 HIGHWAY  K        PERMIT  NUMBER 34  

O’FALLON, MO 63366-2911       O’FALLON, MO  63366 

 

“Return Service Requested” 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

      

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Bob Crangle, Irwin Dierkes, 

Ted Kane, Jim Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Oz 

Maher, Phil Meyers, Bob Schulte, Keith 

Schulte, John Vogel, Lawrence White, 

Paul Wilmes, Ron Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Mike McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Bernie Panther, 

Stan Patton, Bob Powers, Norbert 

Stoverink, Don Swoboda, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jim Giesmann, Oz Maher, Jerry 

Pieper, Vince Scully 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron 

Goodwin, Ron Haas, Bryan Mueller  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Dennis Maher, Bob Mueller, Ron 

Yeamans, Joe Wilmes 

Sisters of Knights: Les Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Jim Piel, 

Mike Yerion 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Mother-in-Law: John Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer and are ailing.  
 

 

HOME ASSOCIATION 

 

Construction Manager Jim Piel is 

overseeing the renovation project of the 

Hall. 

Remodeling!  Anyone interested in 

purchasing an appliance or make a 

donation for the new hall please call Jim 

Piel at 314-277-9063. Two items have 

been purchased as to date.  

 

3 V 3 TOURNAMENT REPORT 

 
The concession / BBQ stand for the 3v3 

tournament on July 28-29 was a success as 

always.  We had plenty of great help for the 

weekend, and thank you to all the members and 

their families who came out to help!!  For the 

weekend, we made around $1200.  Kevin 

Hudnut is resigning his position as coordinator 

for the Knights for this event, so we need a new 

coordinator. Please contact Kevin at 636-978-

3639 or khudnut2269@gmail.com for more 

details. 

 

BOWLING TOURNAMENT 

 
Brothers and Ladies, the O’Fallon Council is 

hosting this year’s K of C State Bowling 

Tournament the weekends of October 20-21 

and October 27-28.  Since we are the hosts, I 

would like to see at least 4 teams, that being 20 

members, participate in the tournament.  

Ladies, there is a women’s division as well if 

you are interested.  I also need help with 

gathering ads for an ad book, with all proceeds 

going to two local children’s charities. If 

interested in participating in any manner, please 

contact Kevin Hudnut at 636-978-3639 or Bob 

Hudnut at 636-272-0038. 

 

PATRIOT DAY RUN 

 

The 8th annual Patriot Day Run is being put 

on by the St. Patrick Assembly #2620 

(based in Wentzville) Sunday September 9, 

2018.  This is a charity run with all 

proceeds going to benefit USO Missouri 

and Backstoppers.  If you are a runner, I 

urge you to participate or pass information 

on to family and friends urging their 

support.  If you are not a runner, but would 

like the help the cause, you can sign up as 

a Virtual Runner for $25, and get all the 

same benefits of being a runner, including 

a t-shirt.  We also have slots open if you or 

your family and friends would like to 

volunteer.  More information is on the 

website www.kofcpatriotdayrun.com. 

 

KNIGHTS CHRISTMAS PAGEANT 

 

The First Annual Knights Christmas 

Pageant is On! We will begin practicing on 

Wednesday evenings around 5:15 starting 

September 30 with Auditions. We may 

need a few more guys or gals to help teach 

kids the Christmas music and to help with 

some crowd control. If you or someone 

you know might want to help consider 

yourself and them invited! Big ,big 

THANKS to Ron Wilmes and Vince 

Scully for stepping up as well as Kathy 

Niehaus and our wonderful Ladies 

Auxiliary for stepping up to help with 

costumes! If you would like to help let Ken 

Thornhill know at the number above or 

gocurtis28@gmail.com .  
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